
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Parish Office: 250-398-6806 
Office Hours: Monday-Friday 

 9:00AM-3:00PM 

 

 
 

July 18, 2021 

16th Sunday Ordinary Time 

The month of July is dedicated to 

the Precious Blood  
 

 

 

 
 

OUR ‘NEARLY BACK TO NORMAL’ MASS SCHEDULE: 

Daily Mass: 

8:00AM 

& 6:30PM 

(Adoration Wednesdays 

5:30-6:30PM) 
 

Weekend Masses: 

Saturday 5PM  

Sunday 9:30AM 

Sunday 7:00PM 
The faithful in the Diocese of Kamloops remain dispensed from the obligation to attend Sunday Mass as of present.  The 

dispensation will gradually be lifted over the summer months. The dispensation will be completely lifted when the province 

moves into Phase 4 of the restart plan.  All Bulletins and Notices will be posted on the following: 

www.sacredheartwl.ca and  

 https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartwl/. 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 Rachel's Vineyard can help you find your inner voice. It creates a place where men and women can 
share, often for the first time, their deepest feelings about abortion. You are allowed to dismantle 
troubling secrets in an environment of emotional and spiritual safety. It can help you experience 
God's love and compassion on a profound level. Email: rvkamloops@yahoo.ca  , Phone/text 250-
267-5081, Facebook: www.facebook.com/r vkam loops  

Catholic Women’s League 
I Can Make A Difference - Add your voice and support to  

a national sisterhood of Catholic women who promote awareness 
and respond to political and social issues that affect all Canadians.  

Join the Catholic Women's League – For information email:  
CWL President Christine Mason at  excitedtobecatholic@yahoo.ca  

-stay tuned for information regarding our Walking With Purpose Program which will 
begin again this September!  

 

 

TRU Catholic Ministry 

Are you aware of any Catholics, perhaps nieces, nephews, or grandchildren, that will be attending TRU University in Kamloops 

(online or in person) in September 2021?  If so, please let Fr. Derrick know at office@sacredheartkamloops.org. We are trying 

to build a community of Catholics at the university to support one another. 

 

Lytton Wildfire Relief Fund 
For those wishing to donate to the Lytton area or any other areas in our Diocese affected by the wildfires 

this summer, the Chancery office is setting up a wildfire relief fund.  If you would like to contribute, 

please use one of the following options; cheques can be made payable to: The Roman Catholic Bishop 

of Kamloops, and in the memo, area put the notation *Lytton Wildfire Relief Fund or *Wildfire Relief 

Fund or E-transfers are accepted by sending to giving@rcdk.org.  In the memo area please note Lytton 

Wildfire Relief Fund or Wildfire Relief Fund.  
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